
Question on Notice 

No. 1557 

Asked on 31 October 2018 

 
 

MR M HUNT ASKED MINISTER FOR POLICE AND MINISTER FOR CORRECTIVE 
SERVICES (HON M RYAN)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister guarantee that the $9m planned for next year in relation to the Nambour 
police station will be in next year’s budget? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I refer the Member to Budget Paper 3 – Capital Statement and can advise that further 
information about this project will be provided as part of the 2019-20 State Budget. 
 
Importantly, the Palaszczuk Government remains committed to this project. 
 


